
NAACLS Board of Directors’ Accreditation Award 
 
The Phlebotomy Program of Western Nebraska Community College in Scottsbluff, NE has 
been awarded an additional six (6) months Continuing Education to ensure students graduate 
from a NAACLS accredited program in May 2025 before a Voluntary Withdrawal of 
Accreditation is recognized in October 2025. 
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